
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 21 of 2012 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/01/12 

23 April 2012 
 
 

Hazard In Front of Slipway at ‘Il-Bajja ta’San Tumas’. 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies Mariners and boat owners that it has 
been reported that submerged boulders have been identified in front of the slipway at Il-Bajja ta’ San 
Tumas as shown on attached chart and in position: 
 
  

 
LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

  
  35° 51.274’   14° 33.841’ 

 
 

Mariners and boat owners are informed of this hazard to navigation and that the use of the slipway is 
to be avoided. 
 
 
Chart affected: BA 2538 
       

 
   




